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For Date: 07/06/2025  -  Sunday   

Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

25-7869         0123 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
          Location:    [WEG 1583] WESTBRIDGE LANDING
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                                                     Arvd-01:23:57  Clrd-01:27:10
         Narrative:      

All appears secure.

25-7876         0253 NOISE COMPLAINT Peace Restored    
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-03:05:03                 Arvd-03:08:12  Clrd-03:10:28
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reports loud music coming from the   
above area.

         Narrative:      
226 reports a large house party. Homeowner will turn down   
the music.

25-7877         0448 NOISE COMPLAINT Peace Restored    
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-04:51:58                 Arvd-04:57:01  Clrd-05:01:11
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-04:57:37                 Arvd-04:57:39  Clrd-05:01:07
         Narrative:      

Business Line caller reports a loud party in the above area.

         Narrative:      
Party directed to turn the music down.

25-7878         0532 NOISE COMPLAINT Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-05:34:55                 Arvd-05:38:50  Clrd-06:41:22
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-05:34:59                 Arvd-05:40:42  Clrd-06:41:12
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-05:35:02                 Arvd-05:38:02  Clrd-06:41:16
         Narrative:      

0537 - Business Line caller reports the loud music has   
resumed.

0639 - Partys advised again against loud music. Gathering is   
breaking up.

25-7880         1004 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jared Lynds 07/06/2025 1701
  Location/Address:    [WAR] GIBBS BALL PARK RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:05:36  Enrt-10:05:39  Arvd-10:05:41  Clrd-17:00:25
         Narrative:      

Officer out in attached location on SEMLEC search & rescue   
callout.

         Narrative:      
Officer clear from callout.

25-7884         1207 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
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        Primary Id:    Detective Jared P Percival
  Location/Address:    [WEG 493] MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-12:09:49  Enrt-12:09:51  Arvd-12:15:06  Clrd-12:37:08
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-12:11:54  Enrt-12:11:56  Arvd-12:24:45  Clrd-12:37:05
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-12:13:53  Enrt-12:13:55  Arvd-12:24:43  Clrd-12:37:07
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting confrontation/threats with her   
roommate who woke up drinking this morning. Parties are   
separated at this time.

         Narrative:      
Peace restored at this time, report to follow.   

         Narrative:      
DCF notifed. 51A filed.

25-7885         1237 NOISE COMPLAINT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRO] FRIENDSHIP DR
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a church service woke him up.   
Transferred to Brockton PD.

25-7886         1248 NOISE COMPLAINT Unfounded    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 07/06/2025 1302
  Location/Address:    FRIENDSHIP DR
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-12:52:59  Enrt-12:53:02  Arvd-12:56:09  Clrd-13:02:40
         Narrative:      

Party reporting loud noise in the area behind her residence.   

         Narrative:      
No loud noises heard at this time.   

25-7889         1314 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 578] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-13:14:50                 Arvd-13:14:53  Clrd-13:15:22
         Narrative:      

Signal-2 commercial burglary alarm reported. FD is on scene   
for fire alarm activation.   

         Narrative:      
222 confirmed FD on scene.   

25-7891         1732 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:34:24                 Arvd-17:34:44  Clrd-17:57:23
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Walk in party meeting with officer regarding online   
harassment.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-7893         1821 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 997] BREWSTER RD
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
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                       Disp-18:22:52                 Arvd-18:26:35  Clrd-18:39:12
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-18:22:57                 Arvd-18:26:36  Clrd-18:39:13
         Narrative:      

Business line caller stating an individual attempted to hide   
a bag in his backyard. The caller stated upon inspection he   
believes it could be drugs.

         Narrative:      
Officers on scene with BCI.

         Narrative:      
Items recovered.

For Date: 07/07/2025  -  Monday   

25-7899         0133 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:33:20  Clrd-01:33:47
         Narrative:      

Property secure at this time.

25-7900         0135 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:35:54  Clrd-01:37:24
         Narrative:      

Property secure at this time.

25-7908         0448 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez 07/07/2025 0523
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-04:52:13                                Clrd-04:59:47
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-04:57:21                 Arvd-04:57:22  Clrd-05:23:57
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting assistance.  States he broke down   
and needs gas.

         Narrative:      
Assisted motorist with obtaining gas.   

25-7911         0839 DISABLED MV Vehicle Towed    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-08:41:34                 Arvd-08:44:39  Clrd-09:14:23
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting that her vehicle is stuck in the road   
and won't move.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.

         Narrative:      
Mark's towing on route.

25-7912         0906 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
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                       Disp-09:08:33                 Arvd-09:08:35  Clrd-09:09:12
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-09:20:21                 Arvd-09:20:22  Clrd-11:13:39
         Narrative:      

Officer out community policing at the above location for   
Cats Camp.

25-7913         0952 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 07/07/2025 1003
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1584] MATFIELD ST + BELMONT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-09:54:28                 Arvd-09:57:23  Clrd-10:03:12
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting of a big snapping turtle in   
the middle of the road. CP requesting an officers assistance   
to move turtle out of the way.

         Narrative:      
Turtle moved from roadway.

25-7914         1005 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up MVA report.

25-7915         1046 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1247] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:46:22  Clrd-10:52:41
         Narrative:      

MV stop.
Party has proper paperwork showing purchase date of 6/30.

25-7919         1149 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:49:34  Clrd-12:33:51
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting with handing out lunch.   

25-7922         1356 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-13:56:16  Clrd-13:59:09
         Narrative:      

Warning for no inspection sticker.

25-7925         1454 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:54:30  Clrd-14:56:21
         Narrative:      

Warning for improper turn.

25-7926         1508 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-15:08:52  Clrd-15:17:48
         Narrative:      

Citation/warning issued for stop sign violation.

25-7927         1540 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-15:41:37                 Arvd-15:43:58  Clrd-15:52:25
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:48:09  Clrd-15:51:36
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting of a minor MVA at the above   
location.

25-7929         1631 CARBON MONOXIDE ALARM False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    FRIENDSHIP DR
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                       Disp-16:33:44  Enrt-16:33:57  Arvd-16:44:45  Clrd-16:51:23
                       Patrol Olivia P Church
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting CO alarm activated.

         Narrative:      
WBFD investigated, faulty detector.

25-7931         1650 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 603] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:03:00                                Clrd-17:14:00
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting low hanging wire blocking the   
driveway. FD enroute.

         Narrative:      
FD on a delayed response. 224 responding.

         Narrative:      
224 reports wire is a Verizon line, too large for FD to cut.   
It is blocking the resident's driveway. Notifying Verizon.

         Narrative:      
Verizon notified.

25-7933         1654 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-16:57:21                 Arvd-16:57:25  Clrd-17:01:49
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                       Disp-16:57:23  Enrt-16:57:28  Arvd-16:57:53  Clrd-17:01:48
                       Patrol Olivia P Church
         Narrative:      

Brockton PD had a failure to stop, reported to have turned   
towards the above location. Brockton no longer pursuing the   
vehicle.

         Narrative:      
224 saw the vehicle in question go onto Route 24 South at a   
high rate of speed. 224 did not engage blue lights at   
anytime nor did he attempt to stop the vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Brockton was notified.
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25-7934         1709 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    HIGHLAND AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:13:41  Enrt-17:13:49  Arvd-17:16:25  Clrd-17:16:26
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                       Disp-17:13:44  Enrt-17:13:51  Arvd-17:16:15  Clrd-17:16:38
                       Patrol Olivia P Church
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-17:13:47  Enrt-17:13:52  Arvd-17:16:28  Clrd-17:16:40
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting 2 parties on bikes driving   
slowly past vehicles and peering into the windows.

         Narrative:      
Party lives in the area, all okay.

25-7935         1719 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    STONEY RD + MILL POND RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:19:00  Clrd-17:22:06
         Narrative:      

224 reports street sign was run over at some point. No   
vehicle on scene, nothing to identify a vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Message left for DPW.

25-7936         1726 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-17:26:08  Clrd-17:33:39
                       Patrol Olivia P Church
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Party has an active insurance policy.

25-7937         1730 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    WEST ST + OLD WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:30:00  Clrd-18:06:46
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-17:49:48  Clrd-18:06:45
                       Patrol Olivia P Church
         Narrative:      

MV Stop

         Narrative:      
NIL requested, Raleigh's enroute.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's on scene.

25-7939         1838 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:38:23  Clrd-18:40:34
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.
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25-7941         1849 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:49:33  Clrd-18:52:02
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-7942         1855 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-18:55:53  Clrd-18:59:54
                       Patrol Olivia P Church
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning for no front plate.

25-7943         1909 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-19:09:50  Clrd-19:24:37
                       Patrol Olivia P Church
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Licensed operator took control of vehicle.  Report   
to follow.

25-7944         1911 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 OVERPASS
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:11:00  Clrd-19:26:14
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-19:15:06  Enrt-19:17:10  Arvd-19:21:06  Clrd-19:26:11
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
224 has 1 male party 10-3 enroute back to the station at   
this time.

         Narrative:      
224 back at the station at this time.

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted for mugs and prints, enroute.

         Narrative:      
BCI in the building at this time.

         Narrative:      
Bail clerk contacted at this time and set bail at $200.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner placed in cell at this time.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner bailed at this time.

         Refer To Arrest:      25-235-AR
            Arrest:    MANGINA, MICHAEL J       
           Address:    21 BLACKBURN ST   PAWTUCKET, RI
               Age:    32
           Charges:    ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION
                       ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION

25-7947         2146 ERRATIC OPERATION CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   
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  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-21:48:35  Enrt-21:48:37  Arvd-21:49:50  Clrd-21:54:40
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reporting a tractor trailer cab going at an   
extremely low rate of speed.

         Narrative:      
229 located the vehicle, it is having mechanical problems.   
Vehicle is currently off the roadway in a parking lot with a   
mechanic.

25-7948         2252 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:52:33  Clrd-22:58:06
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

For Date: 07/08/2025  -  Tuesday   

25-7949         0142 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting he was involved in a minor MVA and the   
other operator left the scene. Involved vehicle described as   
a dark colored Honda CRV with a black female operator,   
unknown plate or direction of travel. CP left the area and   
wished to have the information logged.

25-7950         0242 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 495] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:43:13  Clrd-02:43:45
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-7951         0244 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:44:09  Clrd-02:44:40
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-7952         0244 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
          Location:    [WEG 1584] MATFIELD WOODS
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:44:51  Clrd-02:51:33
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-7953         0252 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
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          Location:    [WEG 1583] WESTBRIDGE LANDING
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:52:41  Clrd-02:58:19
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-7954         0303 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 492] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-03:03:38  Clrd-03:04:23
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-7955         0309 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1236] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-03:09:36  Clrd-03:10:22
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-7958         0851 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + STEPPING STONE DR
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                                                     Arvd-08:51:00  Clrd-08:54:00
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for hands free.   

25-7961         1114 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III 07/08/2025 1157
  Location/Address:    [WEG 614] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-11:16:15                 Arvd-11:16:38  Clrd-11:56:10
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting 3 car MVA in the attached area.   

         Narrative:      
Information exchanged on scene, report to follow.   

25-7965         1223 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for tow release, release issued.   

25-7969         1341 ASSIST CITIZEN Non - Investigated accident   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 07/08/2025 1357
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1040] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-13:43:43  Enrt-13:43:46  Arvd-13:51:17  Clrd-13:57:54
         Narrative:      

Party reporting he was driving behind a commercial vehicle   
on the highway and a rock from within the vehicle struck his   
windshield, causing a small crack.    

         Narrative:      
Damage under $1000.  RP took a photo of the involved   
vehicle's license plate.  Vehicle has been attached to the   
log note.
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25-7972         1403 Break & Entering Night REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-14:04:37  Enrt-14:04:39  Arvd-14:13:12  Clrd-14:24:58
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting his house was broken into last Monday   
night.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-7974         1533 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off LTC renewal. Receipt   
issued and filed accordingly.   

25-7975         1547 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jared Lynds 07/08/2025 1622
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting minor MVA in attached area.   

         Narrative:      
Both vehicles able to leave on their own power.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-7977         1620 ABANDONED MV CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 746] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:26:25                 Arvd-16:30:08  Clrd-16:42:38
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Business line caller stating the attached vehicle has been   
left in the back parking lot of the attached business for   
multiple days and is requesting officers inspect it.

         Narrative:      
Officers advised owner of business options on what to do   
with vehicle. Otherwise all appears in order.

25-7978         1658 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:01:38                 Arvd-17:02:05  Clrd-17:16:05
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:01:45                 Arvd-17:02:04  Clrd-17:16:03
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Business line caller stating he was involved in a three car   
MVA. No airbag deployment or injuries.

         Narrative:      
Information exchanged. All vehicles able to leave the scene   
on their own power.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.
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25-7981         1821 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for LTC.   

         Narrative:      
LTC in hand.

25-7982         1825 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    METACOMET RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:28:05  Enrt-18:28:24  Arvd-18:37:54  Clrd-18:38:19
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Signal two residential burglary alarm at attached location.   
Zone is the back entry door. Keyholder was contacted and   
requested officer dispatch.

         Narrative:      
All appears in order.

25-7983         1833 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for LTC.   

         Narrative:      
LTC in hand.

25-7985         1909 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1369] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:09:54  Clrd-19:15:36
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Warning for number plate violation.

25-7986         1920 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for LTC.

         Narrative:      
LTC in hand.

25-7989         2140 DISTURBANCE Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    SPRING ST + HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:47:49                 Arvd-21:52:24  Clrd-21:52:25
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:47:53                 Arvd-21:49:44  Clrd-21:52:23
         Narrative:      

Business line caller stating she could hear screaming in the   
attached area.   

         Narrative:      
Officers checked the area. Nothing showing.
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25-7992         2230 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:30:20  Clrd-22:39:26
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

For Date: 07/09/2025  -  Wednesday   

25-7993         0245 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 495] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:45:31  Clrd-02:46:36
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure.

25-7994         0246 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:46:49  Clrd-02:47:24
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure.

25-7995         0247 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
          Location:    [WEG 1584] MATFIELD WOODS
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:48:17  Clrd-02:55:23
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-7996         0255 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
          Location:    [WEG 1583] WESTBRIDGE LANDING
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:55:37  Clrd-02:59:54
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-7997         0259 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 492] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-03:00:04  Clrd-03:00:31
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure.

25-7998         0304 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-03:04:37  Clrd-03:05:35
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         Narrative:      
Property appears secure.

25-8000         0836 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-08:36:23  Clrd-08:42:58
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-8001         0904 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-09:04:43  Clrd-10:38:20
         Narrative:      

Officer out at CATS Camp.

25-8002         0905 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 638] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-09:05:20  Clrd-09:18:27
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for no inspection sticker.   

25-8003         0907 ASSIST CITIZEN Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    WOODLAND RD
         Narrative:      

E-911 call from VIIZ National Emergency Center requesting   
EMS at the above location for a lift assist.

         Narrative:      
FD notified.

25-8004         0942 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-09:42:15  Clrd-09:49:35
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-8006         0955 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into station to pick up LTC.

25-8007         0958 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into station to pick up LTC.

25-8010         1131 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into station to pick up LTC.

25-8011         1135 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into station to pick up LTC.

25-8012         1149 SERVE WARRANT Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    VICTORIAN WAY
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-11:49:36                 Arvd-11:49:38  Clrd-12:31:02
         Narrative:      

One male party 10-3.

         Narrative:      
Starting mileage 22900.1

         Narrative:      
Male party has been dropped off at his residence. Ending   
mileage 22908.7

25-8017         1326 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-13:26:35  Clrd-13:34:14
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-8018         1357 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1225] ROUTE 24 NORTH + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-13:58:25                 Arvd-13:58:26  Clrd-14:38:02
         Narrative:      

MV STOP.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.

         Narrative:      
A-1 en route.

         Narrative:      
A-1 on scene.

25-8019         1411 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-14:11:43  Clrd-14:16:43
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-8020         1458 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  15
  Dispatch Log  From: 07/06/2025  Thru: 07/13/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 07/14/2025

                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-14:58:44  Clrd-15:02:02
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front plate.

25-8021         1512 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
    Call Closed By:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 07/09/2025 1638
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-15:13:52                 Arvd-15:16:58  Clrd-16:38:17
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:08:10  Enrt-16:08:12  Arvd-16:12:12  Clrd-16:27:53
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting a dump truck struck a telephone pole   
and took down the wires. No injuries reported.

         Narrative:      
Damage to pole #16.

         Narrative:      
Two detail officers requested for pole replacement.

25-8023         1553 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party submitted LTC application.  Folder created for   
processing.

25-8025         1604 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party looking to speak to an officer regarding   
potential fraud.   

         Narrative:      
Party left and will return at their convenience to speak   
with an officer.   

25-8026         1626 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:33:57                 Arvd-16:33:58  Clrd-16:41:33
         Narrative:      

Walk in party for LTC finger prints.   

25-8028         1720 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party dropping of LTC application.   

25-8030         1931 ERRATIC OPERATION Logged / Noted Information   

          Location:    [EAO] RT 138
         Narrative:      

911 caller out of town reporting an erractic operator. Prior   
to transfer to MSP call was disconnected and unable to call   
back due to uninitialized number.   

25-8031         1936 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-19:36:55  Clrd-19:40:49
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
         Narrative:      

Warning for hands free violation.

25-8032         1943 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-19:46:42  Enrt-19:47:18  Arvd-19:53:36  Clrd-20:04:06
                       Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:49:37                 Arvd-19:49:40  Clrd-20:04:04
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a one vehicle MVA involving a deer. No   
PI reported.   

         Narrative:      
DPW notified. Report to follow.

For Date: 07/10/2025  -  Thursday   

25-8034         0211 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 495] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:11:17  Clrd-02:12:05
         Narrative:      

Property secure at this time.

25-8035         0212 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:12:27  Clrd-02:12:52
         Narrative:      

Property secure at this time.

25-8037         0222 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
          Location:    [WEG 1583] WESTBRIDGE LANDING
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:22:24  Clrd-02:27:08
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8038         0227 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 46] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:27:40  Clrd-02:28:02
         Narrative:      

Property secure at this time.

25-8039         0230 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
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                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:31:05  Clrd-02:32:05
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8046         0305 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez 07/10/2025 0318
  Location/Address:    [WEG 436] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-03:07:02  Enrt-03:07:24  Arvd-03:13:31  Clrd-03:18:30
         Narrative:      

Signal 2, Commercial Burglar, display motion.

         Narrative:      
Property appears secure at this time.

25-8049         0822 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1438] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-08:24:01                 Arvd-08:31:19  Clrd-08:58:18
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-08:27:45                 Arvd-08:27:47  Clrd-08:50:34
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting of a MVA at the above location.

         Narrative:      
1 NIL requested.

         Narrative:      
Marks towing on route.

         Narrative:      
227 shuttling operator of the towed vehicle back to his   
residence in East Bridgewater.

         Narrative:      
Marks on scene.

         Narrative:      
Male party was dropped off at his residence.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-8050         0848 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 204] NORTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reporting of a dead dog in the area of the   
above location. DPW notified.

25-8053         1021 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into station to drop off LTC application.   
Receipt issued.

25-8055         1122 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Dispatcher Rachael M Turner
                       Disp-11:23:27                 Arvd-11:23:28  Clrd-11:26:56
         Narrative:      
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LTC renewal dropped off at this time.

25-8056         1141 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Rachael M Turner 07/10/2025 1244
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:41:22  Clrd-12:19:49
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-12:43:30                                Clrd-12:43:38
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting with handing out lunch.   

25-8057         1217 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-12:19:55                 Arvd-12:19:57  Clrd-12:43:30
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-12:43:38                 Arvd-12:43:47  Clrd-12:44:40
         Narrative:      

Buisness line caller reporting of a minor MVA.

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched for evaluation.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to BMC South.

25-8058         1244 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up police report. Report given.

25-8059         1348 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-13:51:05                 Arvd-13:59:50  Clrd-14:59:34
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting of a MVA at the above location. CP   
complaing of pain on his side. FD dispatched.

25-8062         1446 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into lobby to drop off LTC. Reciept given.

25-8063         1500 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to drop off a black DKNY wallet that he   
found in a cart at Trucchis.

         Narrative:      
Party in lobby - property returned.   

25-8066         1629 ROAD HAZARD Services Rendered    
       Vicinity of:    SCOTLAND ST
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                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:38:53                 Arvd-16:38:56  Clrd-16:43:41
         Narrative:      

Low hanging wires reported in the vicinity.   

         Narrative:      
WBFD removed the wires to the roadside.   

         Narrative:      
Wires are from pole to the attached address.   
Verizon notified.   

25-8068         1714 ANIMAL CONTROL Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
       Vicinity of:    GOLDIE RD
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting injured hawk in the area.   

         Narrative:      
EPA notified.   

         Narrative:      
Party notified - will work with EPA and local wildlife rehab   
contact.   

25-8069         1745 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby to pick up tow release.   
Released issued - approved by 227.   

25-8070         1821 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:21:25  Clrd-18:27:55
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-8071         1849 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby to pick up LTC.   
LTC issued.   

25-8072         1853 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG 07/10/2025 1901
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + WILLOW ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-18:53:00  Clrd-18:58:00
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning issued for failure to yield.   

25-8074         2030 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 07/10/2025 2044
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  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-20:31:51                 Arvd-20:31:53  Clrd-20:42:33
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-20:31:54  Enrt-20:33:35  Arvd-20:35:26  Clrd-20:42:32
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-8075         2048 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1245] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-20:53:06                 Arvd-20:53:18  Clrd-20:59:56
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reports power line down across driveway and   
front porch.   

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
FD moved wires and notified provider.   

25-8076         2119 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
       Vicinity of:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-21:19:00  Clrd-21:29:42
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for marked lanes.   

25-8080         2207 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    WEST ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:07:56  Clrd-22:11:02
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front plate.

25-8081         2211 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG 07/10/2025 2223
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-22:11:00  Clrd-22:19:22
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Written warning for speeding.   

25-8082         2234 ASSIST CITIZEN Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      
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Caller states construction crew has blocked her vehicle in   
the driveway but she needs to go work.   

         Narrative:      
Detail officer notified and will assist if road is passable.   

25-8084         2245 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    WEST ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:45:42  Clrd-22:48:08
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

25-8086         2307 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
    Call Closed By:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG 07/10/2025 2313
  Location/Address:    [WEG 46] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-23:09:31                 Arvd-23:09:31  Clrd-23:11:32
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning for marked lanes violation.

For Date: 07/11/2025  -  Friday   

25-8087         0208 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
          Location:    [WEG 1584] MATFIELD WOODS
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:09:20  Clrd-02:16:44
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8088         0217 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
          Location:    [WEG 1583] WESTBRIDGE LANDING
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:17:31  Clrd-02:21:17
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8089         0221 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 46] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:21:33  Clrd-02:22:00
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8090         0222 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:22:15  Clrd-02:22:45
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         Narrative:      
Property appears secure at this time.

25-8091         0225 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:25:08  Clrd-02:26:21
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8092         0230 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:30:51  Clrd-02:31:07
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8093         0232 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:32:44  Clrd-02:36:54
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8095         0237 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:37:44  Clrd-02:40:27
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8103         0552 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

L1 on a MV stop in the area.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for passing violation.

25-8104         0707 ALARM, SCHOOL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez 07/11/2025 0719
  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-07:08:28  Enrt-07:08:49  Arvd-07:12:43  Clrd-07:19:21
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 / Commercial Burglar / North Doors

         Narrative:      
Both sets of north doors are locked. Building appears secure   
at this time.

25-8106         0911 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party dropping of LTC renewal, receipt given.

25-8107         0913 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    SPRING ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:13:59  Clrd-09:26:15
         Narrative:      

Party has proper paperwork.

25-8108         0937 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Could Not Locate    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 07/11/2025 0949
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1467] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-09:39:22                 Arvd-09:44:32  Clrd-09:49:37
         Narrative:      

Dighton PD requesting an officer to make contact with   
attached party in order to have them call their department.

         Narrative:      
No answer at door at this time.

25-8111         1037 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting erratic operation on Route 24, call   
transferred to MSP.

25-8112         1121 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    ROUTE 24 N PRIOR TO EXIT 28B
         Narrative:      

E-911 transfer requesting ambulance for accident on Route 24   
N, FD dispatched.

25-8114         1137 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:40:05  Enrt-11:40:29  Arvd-11:47:36  Clrd-11:59:32
         Narrative:      

Party reporting alarm has been sounding on the old sullivan   
tire behind her house. Property currently for sale.

         Narrative:      
226 reports employees on scene cleaning out the building.   

25-8115         1148 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby dropping off LTC renewal form, receipt   
issued.

25-8116         1223 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-12:23:16  Clrd-12:24:58
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         Narrative:      
Warning issued.

25-8117         1258 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby to pick up LTC.

25-8118         1300 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party dropping off LTC renewal. Receipt issued. Application   
dropped off by father.

25-8120         1316 LARCENY Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-13:32:16                 Arvd-13:32:18  Clrd-13:55:03
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-13:54:10                 Arvd-13:54:12  Clrd-13:55:02
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby to report a check went missing from his   
parked truck.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-8121         1339 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby for LTC.

25-8122         1401 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:04:57                 Arvd-14:16:04  Clrd-14:31:50
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-14:05:02                 Arvd-14:16:03  Clrd-14:30:40
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-14:30:46                 Arvd-14:30:48  Clrd-14:31:49
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting daughter out of control. 226 and 227   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Parties offered their 209a rights and declined, daughter has   
left the house. All units 10-20, report to follow.

25-8124         1459 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby for LTC.

25-8128         1627 911 HANGUP Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 546] TURNPIKE ST
         Narrative:      

911 hangup without speaking to caller. Unable to call back   
uninitialized number. Call mapped to cell tower.
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25-8129         1644 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                       Disp-16:46:19  Enrt-16:46:57  Arvd-16:50:39  Clrd-16:58:06
                       Patrol Olivia P Church
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ overhead 1 shipping zone door. No contact with   
premise or key holder at this time.

         Narrative:      
226 spoke to the assistant manager. All appears secure at   
this time.   

25-8130         1654 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:56:27  Enrt-17:00:13  Arvd-17:00:47  Clrd-17:04:58
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                       Disp-17:00:38  Enrt-17:00:39  Arvd-17:02:17  Clrd-17:02:48
                       Patrol Olivia P Church
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a potential powerline down in the road   
and his front yard.

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
FD canceled. Cable was a Verizon wire and was removed.

25-8131         1708 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 100] PURCHASE ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:08:00  Clrd-18:15:01
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                       Disp-17:09:35                 Arvd-17:10:51  Clrd-17:10:53
                       Patrol Olivia P Church
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                       Disp-17:10:55                 Arvd-17:10:57  Clrd-17:38:17
                       Patrol Olivia P Church
         Narrative:      

NIL requested. Raleigh's en route.

         Narrative:      
228 en route to station 10-3 with male party.

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted and en route.   

         Narrative:      
Male party in booking at this time. Negative Q5.

         Narrative:      
Clerk contacted at this time set bail at personal   
recognizance.   

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's on scene.

         Narrative:      
BCI arrived at station.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner released at 1805.

         Refer To Arrest:      25-239-AR
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            Arrest:    PAULL, STEPHEN ALLAN       
           Address:    322 EAST CENTER ST Apt. #A101   WEST BRIDGEWATER, MA
               Age:    70
           Charges:    ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant

25-8132         1718 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party for accident report.

         Narrative:      
Party informed accident happened out of town.   

25-8136         1821 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 449] SOUTH ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-18:24:27                 Arvd-18:26:35  Clrd-19:03:40
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting her vehicle is disabled.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.   

         Narrative:      
May's en route.

         Narrative:      
May's on scene.

         Narrative:      
228 transporting female party to Bridgewater, starting   
mileage 32712.0.

         Narrative:      
Ending mileage 32715.0

25-8138         1844 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party dropping off documents for a detective.   

25-8140         1916 MAL. DAMAGE MV REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                       Disp-19:17:26  Enrt-19:17:45  Arvd-19:18:50  Clrd-19:29:22
                       Patrol Olivia P Church
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting her driver's side window was   
broken.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-8143         2152 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Party from an earlier incident called asking to speak to an   
officer for assistance getting into her home.   

         Narrative:      
Additional male caller requesting options on filing charges   
from earlier incident at attached location. 228 advised   
party to go to Brockton District Court Monday.
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25-8145         2246 ERRATIC OPERATION Unfounded    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 07/11/2025 2254
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-22:47:36  Enrt-22:47:39  Arvd-22:49:20  Clrd-22:53:37
         Narrative:      

Erratic operator doing burnouts.   

25-8147         2312 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + WILLOW ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-23:12:46  Clrd-23:14:37
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

25-8148         2328 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
          Location:    24 OVERPASS
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:28:00  Clrd-23:33:06
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-23:30:59                 Arvd-23:31:01  Clrd-23:33:08
         Narrative:      

Party has proper paperwork and checks ok.   

For Date: 07/12/2025  -  Saturday   

25-8154         0420 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo 07/12/2025 0436
  Location/Address:    [WEG 920] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-04:28:39                 Arvd-04:32:58  Clrd-04:36:22
         Narrative:      

All appears secure.   

         Narrative:      
Video Surveillance Co reports a Commercial Video Alarm from   
unit 16 at the above address. Black vehicle.

25-8156         0716 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby with check for on-line LTC application.

25-8159         0919 CIVIL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-09:22:04  Enrt-09:22:06  Arvd-09:31:53  Clrd-10:02:53
         Narrative:      

Calling party requesting to speak with an officer regarding   
issues with her landlord.   

         Narrative:      
Party advised civil issue.   

25-8162         1037 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
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         Narrative:      
Party into the station for tow release, release issued.   

25-8163         1108 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-11:12:47                 Arvd-11:16:03  Clrd-11:24:55
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off MVA operator report.   
Party also requesting to speak with an officer regarding   
previous MVA.

25-8164         1133 ALARM, FIRE Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 861] CAPTAIN CARLSON WAY
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting fire alarms going off. No smoke, no   
fire. WBFD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Faulty detector.   

25-8167         1305 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up LTC. LTC issued.   

25-8169         1333 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off LTC application. Receipt   
issued and filed accordingly.   

25-8171         1419 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off LTC application. Receipt   
issued and filed accordingly.   

25-8173         1502 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1448] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-15:04:19  Enrt-15:04:22                 Clrd-15:05:15
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-15:05:18  Enrt-15:05:19                 Clrd-15:20:52
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-15:21:12  Enrt-15:21:16  Arvd-15:30:11  Clrd-15:37:09
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting she went to pick up her vehicle and   
the repossession company is closed.   

         Narrative:      
Party called 911 a second time. Party was advised officers   
will be en route ASAP and to stay on scene at attached   
location.   

         Narrative:      
Party advised of civil matter and was provided with follow   
up contacts.
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25-8176         1533 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-15:33:00  Clrd-15:40:02
         Narrative:      

Verbal warning for marked lanes violation.   

25-8178         1703 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1172] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-17:11:53                 Arvd-17:14:22  Clrd-17:30:38
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:19:20                 Arvd-17:21:24  Clrd-17:58:06
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Caller stating she was on the side of the road with a flat   
tire and requested an officer come out to assist.

         Narrative:      
Officers out with vehicle waiting for someone to change   
vehicle's tire.

         Narrative:      
Party assisted.

25-8180         1830 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-18:30:00  Clrd-18:35:41
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Verbal warning for hands free.

25-8181         1916 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 07/12/2025 1927
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-19:16:00  Clrd-19:23:38
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for hands free.

25-8184         2004 ALARM, BURGLAR Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 55] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-20:11:45  Enrt-20:11:53  Arvd-20:13:04  Clrd-20:16:27
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Signal two burglary alarm at the attached business. Zone is   
the north overhead doors one and two.   

         Narrative:      
Attempted to contact keyholder with no success.   

         Narrative:      
Officers on scene checked the building. All appears in   
order.

25-8186         2141 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  30
  Dispatch Log  From: 07/06/2025  Thru: 07/13/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 07/14/2025

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-21:41:00  Clrd-21:44:54
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Verbal warning for lights violation.

25-8189         2241 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 07/12/2025 2247
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-22:41:00  Clrd-22:46:19
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Verbal warning for headlight violation.

For Date: 07/13/2025  -  Sunday   

25-8191         0008 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 435] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-00:16:12                 Arvd-00:16:16  Clrd-01:23:30
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-00:16:21                 Arvd-00:16:23  Clrd-01:22:08
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-00:16:25                 Arvd-00:16:28  Clrd-01:23:26
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reports his car struck the building and the car   
is on fire. Everyone is out of the car. Passenger may have a   
broken hand. WBFD notified.

2nd E911 caller is a witness stating she saw the car strike   
the building and she sees smoke from the car.

         Narrative:      
224 requests EMS at Chili's. FD notified.

         Narrative:      
228 transporting Involved Juvenile from Chili's to Lowes. SM   
32819.2

         Narrative:      
224 requesting NIL. Marks notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
224 requests BCI. Notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
Message left for Asset Protection contact requesting   
contact.

         Narrative:      
Mark's has the vehicle. All units clear.

25-8193         0105 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
    Call Closed By:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY 07/13/2025 0127
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-01:22:29                 Arvd-01:22:32  Clrd-01:27:41
         Narrative:      

227 requested a car to assist with a possible DMV at the   
above location.
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         Narrative:      
Vehicle able to move on its own power.   

25-8197         0219 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo 07/13/2025 0226
  Location/Address:    [WEG 461] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-02:19:57                                Clrd-02:26:48
         Narrative:      

Alarm Company reports a Commercial Burglar system activation   
initiated from the front entry/exit door.

         Narrative:      
All appears secure.   

25-8205         0259 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    RTE 24 MM 27
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reports a female walking in the high speed lane   
near the above location. Call transferred via PSAP to State   
Police Middleboro.

25-8206         0406 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-04:06:32  Clrd-04:09:07
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

25-8207         0558 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SUNSET AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-05:58:40  Clrd-06:03:21
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-8209         0615 ROAD HAZARD Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo 07/13/2025 0633
  Location/Address:    WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-06:17:13                 Arvd-06:29:43  Clrd-06:32:56
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reports a tree stump in the roadway.

         Narrative:      
226 confirms a large stump in the travel lane. Requests DPW.

         Narrative:      
DPW notified. Will send loader.

25-8210         0637 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    TERESA RD
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-06:38:56                 Arvd-06:46:41  Clrd-06:59:11
         Narrative:      

Business line caller requests assistance with a snake in her   
basement.
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25-8211         0805 ANIMAL CONTROL CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 493] MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-09:01:02  Enrt-09:01:03  Arvd-09:04:08  Clrd-09:13:55
         Narrative:      

Anonymous caller reporting a dog that is left in a crate all   
day and night with no water. Is concerned for dogs well   
being.

         Narrative:      
Temperature is cool and breezy, dog doesn't appear to be in   
any distress. Officer will check back throughout the day.

25-8213         1012 ASSIST CITIZEN REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-10:27:18  Enrt-10:27:19  Arvd-10:27:20  Clrd-11:01:40
         Narrative:      

Business line caller requesting an officer for a customer   
who comes in frequently making comments that are making   
employees uncomfortable.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-8216         1127 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting a tow release form, release given   
in hand.

25-8217         1145 ANIMAL CONTROL REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 493] MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-11:56:43  Enrt-11:56:46  Arvd-12:02:04  Clrd-12:03:33
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting dog left in a crate outside.

         Narrative:      
225 and 227 returned to the residence and made contact with   
the owners.  The involved female indicated she would bring   
the dog inside, however the involved male was uncooperative   
and stated he would do what he wanted with the animal on his   
own property.  Report to follow.

25-8220         1231 SHOPLIFTING Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-12:35:44  Enrt-12:35:46  Arvd-12:36:50  Clrd-13:39:14
         Narrative:      

911 caller requesting an officer for a shoplifter.

         Narrative:      
228 transporting 1 female party to her residence starting   
miles 32851.6

         Narrative:      
Party dropped off, ending miles 32863.8

         Narrative:      
Party trespassed by management.
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25-8221         1440 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting an accident report, report given in   
hand.

25-8222         1450 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
        Primary Id:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
    Call Closed By:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY 07/13/2025 1504
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-14:52:07                 Arvd-14:52:07  Clrd-15:04:58
         Narrative:      

Call transferred from MSP reporting an erratic operator just   
got off Route 24 onto 106. Vehicle unable to maintain lanes.

         Narrative:      
228 checked the length of 106 with no finds at this time.   
Checking adjacent parking lots.

25-8223         1559 ROAD RAGE Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 958] FRIENDSHIP DR
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-16:01:19                 Arvd-16:01:20  Clrd-16:04:16
         Narrative:      

Party called to speak with an officer regarding a verbal   
altercation with a passing motorist.   

         Narrative:      
Party advised that incident will be logged and to call if   
there are any further issues.   

25-8225         1753 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

       Vicinity of:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-18:05:30                 Arvd-18:06:20  Clrd-18:09:46
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby to report a vehicle and trailer parked on   
empty lot in the area attached. R.P. concerned with more   
people camping in the area.   

25-8226         1821 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-18:21:00  Clrd-18:31:06
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for failure to stop.   

25-8227         1834 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG 07/13/2025 1840
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-18:34:00  Clrd-18:37:47
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  34
  Dispatch Log  From: 07/06/2025  Thru: 07/13/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 07/14/2025

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning for failure to stop.   

25-8229         2031 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 55] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-20:35:44                 Arvd-20:35:46  Clrd-20:41:02
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 - Commercial Burglary Alarm - Zone 8 over head door 1   
and 2. Unable to reach key holders.   

         Narrative:      
226 checked the area, party dropping off vehicle. Building   
secure.   

25-8230         2107 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

       Vicinity of:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-21:07:00  Clrd-21:11:08
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning for lights violation.   

25-8232         2118 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    SUNSET AVE
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-21:24:55                 Arvd-21:34:46  Clrd-21:51:23
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-21:45:04                 Arvd-21:45:05  Clrd-21:49:20
         Narrative:      

Caller states that his son saw a male party possibly   
breaking into the attached residence at approximately   
1700/1730 today. Described as a white male, bald, possibly   
driving a blue or black pick-up truck.   

         Narrative:      
R.P. states party was using a crow bar to make entry.   

         Narrative:      
226 spoke with R.P. and residents of attached address - male   
party was landlord. No evidence of break-in.   

25-8233         2200 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-22:02:27  Enrt-22:04:06  Arvd-22:04:22  Clrd-22:24:06
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Caller reports seeing a black shadow figure at the attached   
address. States the property is vacant and under   
construction.   

         Narrative:      
226 checked the area, nothing showing. Residence secure.   

25-8234         2205 VANDALISM REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 07/14/2025 0012
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                                                     Arvd-22:05:00  Clrd-22:24:03
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-22:59:52                 Arvd-22:59:53  Clrd-22:59:54
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

225 reporting fresh graffiti on security doors.   

         Narrative:      
BCI requested.   

         Narrative:      
BCI notified.   

         Narrative:      
BCI on scene.   

25-8235         2225 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 07/13/2025 2240
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-22:25:00  Clrd-22:35:13
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-22:30:19                 Arvd-22:30:21  Clrd-22:38:38
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
Warning for passing violation.


